

David Everett, Ed.D. Assistant Superintendent James Lenamon Superintendent Paul Miller Assistant Superintendent

January 9, 2019

Dear MISD Stakeholder,

During the past several months the McGregor Independent School District Board of Trustees and Leadership Team have had several discussions and meetings around the future of our school district. These discussions have centered around anticipated growth, school safety, staffing, teaching and learning, student performance, technology and budgeting.

To consider the possibilities and create a roadmap for the future, MISD will be engaging in a strategic planning process. This will be a time for us to examine where we are as a district and where we want to be in the future. We begin this work with a brief review our recently updated mission and vision statements. We will then solicit input regarding priorities, needs and action items to support the work of our district as we look ahead to the year 2024. The meetings will be facilitated by trained staff from ESC Region 12. We are inviting you to be a part of this important work. We need your ideas on how we can make McGregor ISD the school of choice for current and new families.

All meetings will be held in the Media Center at McGregor High School from 6:30-8:30 p.m. on the following dates:

- Monday, February 4
- Tuesday, February 19
- Monday, March 4

- Monday, March 18
- Monday, April 1

A light meal will be served at 6:00 p.m.

This is our chance to "dream big" for the students of McGregor ISD. I believe that we can truly transform the way we educate our students for decades to come.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at <u>jlenamon@mcgregor-isd.org</u> or call me at 254-840-2828.

Yours in Education,

James Lenamon Superintendent

"Working together to make success a reality"